
From: Neumeister, Norbert nneumeis@purdue.edu
Subject: Proposal to purchase hardware

Date: September 29, 2017 at 7:42 AM
To: JAMES LETTS letts@physics.ucsd.edu, Kevin Lannon klannon@nd.edu
Cc: Hacker, Thomas J tjhacker@purdue.edu, Ken Bloom kenbloom@unl.edu

Dear James and Kevin,

The Purdue Tier-2 site is planning to purchase 25 Dell PowerEdge R640
compute nodes as part of Purdue’s Community Cluster program.  The
purchase will provide the T2 with an additional 1200 job slots and
16,875 HS06. Each compute node has two 12-core Xeon Gold 6126 Skylake
processors, 192GB RAM, 480GB SSDs and 25G Ethernet and provides 675
HS06 ($9.18/HS06). Compute nodes will be configured with
hyperthreading on, providing 48 job slots per node and 4GB RAM per
slot. The cost will be $6,200 per node for a total of $155,800.

These compute nodes are part of Purdue’s 2017 Community Cluster.  By
participating in the Community Cluster program, CMS will gain access
to additional opportunistic resources.  The 2017 Community Cluster
consists of a total of 500 nodes (12,000 job slots), which will be
available to CMS through an opportunistic queue.

We will retire five storage servers (240TB total raw disk) that are
more than two years out of warranty.  We will purchase three storage
servers (864TB total raw disk) from Aspen Systems to replace the
servers that have reached end of life and to increase our total
storage capacity.  Storage capacity will increase by 624TB raw (312TB
usable).  The total cost of the storage purchase is $46,715.64.  Each
server costs $15,571.88 and provides 288TB of raw storage ($54.07/TB).
The storage servers are SuperMicro 4U with two Intel Xeon E5-2623 v4,
2.60GHz quad-core processors, 64GB RAM, 36x 8TB 12Gb/s SAS Seagate
Enterprise disks, 12Gb/s HBA and dual 10G Ethernet.

We seek your approval for this purchase.

Cheers
 Norbert and Tom
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